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Dan Regan

From: Bruce Skinner [bskinner2@verizon.net]
Sent:  Thursday, April 05, 2012 5:40 PM

To: dan@primo-powder.com
Subject: The Glass Bead Blasting On My Handgun Frame
Hi Dan,

| just wanted to thank you for the FANTASTIC job you did on my Sig Sauer handgun frame today.
Never thought any place but a firearms dealer could do the kind of work you did. And the one that |
went to wanted me to leave the frame with them for 3 weeks and charge me much more than you did
for (probably) some half assed job compared to yours.

The work was FAST and the price was PRIMO!!

Best Regards,

Bruce Skinner
Huntington Beach

4/5/2012



